Shade Tree Committee

Appointed by: Select Board

Length of Term: 3 Years

Amended Charge Approved: October 23, 2023

Members: 9 Members

Since 1983, the Shade Tree Committee has been composed of professionals in urban forestry, landscape, horticulture and recreation, and interested residents. Its charge is to review the current tree and vegetation practices, stay advised of the town tree budget, and make recommendations. The committee shall recommend annual priorities, long-range plans and maintenance regarding plantings on public land to the Select Board and Town Meeting.